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Coming Up at a Glance

Apr 15: Term 3 Academies start

Apr 16: Sr Badminton Zones

Apr 17: Panago Hot Lunch

Apr 18: No School

Apr 21-25: Spring Break (no school)

May 2: No School

May 15: Spell-A-Thon

May 16: No School

May 19: No School, Victoria Day

Deer Meadow Badminton Events 

IMPORTANT PARKING INFO FOR WEDNESDAY

With the badminton season in full swing there will be some 
exciting badminton action taking place in our community.  First up 
will be our own badminton team competing at the divisional 
tournament, hosted in town at the Ralph Klein Centre on Tuesday 
evening.  This will be our athletes' chance to shine and compete 
for a spot at the zone level.

Additionally, Deer Meadow will serve as a host site on 
Wednesday, April 16th for senior high badminton zones.  We are 
doing this to support Olds High School who are the host school 
for this year.  As a result, our regular routines will be slightly 
disrupted on this day as we host senior high athletes and 
spectators from across the south-central Alberta region.  The 
biggest impact that parents will see will be a busier than usual 
parking situation on Wednesday.  We will be directing parking to 
the outdoor arena pad on the northwest side of our grounds, but 
parking along the side streets will likely also be utilized.  Please 
plan to give yourself extra time if you are going to be picking up 
or dropping off students.

Allan Whitehead,
Principal

Athletics News

www.deermeadow.ca/sports

Track and Field for Grade 7 & 8’s 
will be starting April 29th 

“Try its” (come and try the different 
events out) will be 

April 29, 30, May 1, 4, and 5th.

Tryouts for events will start
May 7,8,12,13.

For those who make the team, the 
first meet will be May 22 in Sundre.

Contact Mrs. Clattenburg at 
EDMS for information.

Please check your student’s account for any newly added 
school fees and please monitor your Online Fee Payment 

Account for any fees that may be added throughout the year.
Thank you!





EDMS Choir 
is going to 

PROVINCIALS

After a successful event with the Kiwanis 
Music Festival, our very own EDMS 
Choir is heading to the Alberta Choir 

Provincials in Edmonton. 

Great job and GOOD LUCK!!



Subscriptions to the 3rd annual Rotary Club of Olds Canadian Flag fundraiser opens March 27th












